
Employment and  
Contractor Opportunities:
NCORR and/or subrecipients may need workers and 
businesses that specialize in asbestos abatement, 
carpentry, construction, demolition, engineering, 
general contracting, inspection services, painting, 
site preparation, etc.

Training Opportunities: 
NCORR contractors may provide on-the-job  
training or apprenticeships to qualifying workers.

To learn more, contact us at section3@rebuildnc.gov  
or visit rebuild.nc.gov/section-3.

NC Office of Recovery and Resiliency complies with Section 3 of the Housing & Urban 
Development Act of 1968, which aims to provide economic opportunities to low-income 
residents and businesses owned by low-income residents in project areas.

If you are a qualifying worker or business owner there may be opportunities to work on 
NCORR projects.

Scan for more information.

The North Carolina Office of Recovery and Resiliency is a division of the NC Department of Public Safety. 

Work With Us!

Section 3 Economic Opportunities


